About the application

Application number: 2021/92603

What is the application |[Erection of storage and distribution unit (Use Class B8) with
for?: ancillary offices,

Address of the site or land west of M62, south of, Whitehall Road, Cleckheaton,
building: BD19 6PL

Postcode:

User comments

Type of comment: An objection

Do you wish your comments to be published on the website anonymously? Yes

I wish to OBJECT strongly to this development in this location for the following
reasons:

The volume of traffic this development will generate will cause large scale problems to
the surrounding roads. Whitechapel Road and Turnsteads Avenue are already
congested at various times and this proposal and the building of 120 new houses
(already passed) at the top of Whitechapel road potentially generating a further 240
cars on top of the possible 660 cars from arriving and leaving with every shift change
at this site would cause gridlock in the area.

There are three schools in close proximity to the proposed development which would
cause concerns for the safety and health of children walking and cycling to school from
the volume of traffic causing pollution and possible accidents.

Chain Bar and Bradford Road would also struggle with the large increase in the traffic
flow.

| also support Save Our Spen's representation on this planning application as | share
it's concerns.




